
 

Find out by talking to teenagers who live there! 

Introducing Rotary District 5630’s Pilot Program:  

Virtual Youth Exchange 
We are expanding our Youth Exchange Program 

to enable more of our District 5630 high school 

students to participate. This Pilot Program will be 

a collaboration with Rotary District 3190, with 

more than 90 Rotary Clubs in  southern India. 

What’s It Like to Be a Teenager in India? 

How does it work? 
From January 8 through February 26, 2022 (8 weeks), 6 students from Nebraska and 6 students 

from Karnataka will meet virtually on Saturdays at 8:00 a.m. CST (7:00 a.m. MST) in the U.S. and 7:30 

p.m. IST in India. Our initial program will include high students ages 15 and 16. 

At each 90-minute session, students will discuss such topics as language, music, art, traditions, food, 

climate, school and daily life, sports, and entertainment.  

Each session will cover a different topic and consist of an introduction, presentation, breakout discussions, 

and wrap-up. A moderator and/or resource person from each district will be present in the breakout 

rooms.  

The program will strictly abide by the Rotary International Youth Protection Guide. 

How can you be a part of this Exchange? 

Go to https://rotaryvye.org to register and apply.  

Applications must be completed online by November 30, 2021.  

Participants will be chosen on December 15. 

Email Past District Governor Don Peterson at dg.2015@5630mail.org  

for more information. 
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